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Dear [Surname] 
 
Thank you for attending your recent HPV cervical screening on [testdate]. Your sample was 
tested for the human papillomavirus (HPV).    
 
Because HPV was found, we also checked for changes to the cells in your cervix (neck of the 
womb) and no abnormal cell changes were seen.  
 
In order to monitor this, you will be invited for a repeat test in 12 months. This will give your body 
time to clear the HPV infection.  
 
Your doctor has also received a copy of your result. 
 
You can read more about what your results mean in the leaflet, ‘Important information about 
your HPV cervical screening results’. Your result is listed under result – HPV found and no 
abnormal cell changes found.  
 
You can read more about your results and about the benefits and limitations of screening of HPV 
cervical screening in the leaflet we sent you previously or on hse.ie/cervicalcheck. 
 
Cervical cancer is a rare outcome of HPV infection. However, you should always pay attention to 
possible symptoms such as irregular vaginal bleeding, pelvic pain, spotting or unusual discharge 
and go to your doctor if you have any symptoms.  
 
We will send you a letter when it’s time for your next cervical screening test in 12 months. Please 
let us know if your contact details change in the meantime by updating the register on 
hse.ie/cervicalcheck, calling 1800 45 45 55 or emailing info@cervicalcheck.ie.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr. Caroline Mason Mohan 
Interim Clinical Director - CervicalCheck 




